
October Board Meeting 10-20-21 

1.  Call meeting to Order/Roll Call- Chad Padilla, Wally Iverson, Paul Todesco, Gerry Quinlan, Dan 

Turnham, Jerry Simon, Paul Bernier, Andrew Williams 

2.  Minutes from September Meeting- motion from Paul Todesco and second from Jerry Simon 

3.  Vice-President/Membership Report- 373 members. 

4.  Treasurer’s Report- Wally motion to accept and Paul Bernier seconds.  If everything stays as is with 

the budget for the rest of 2021 we would be carrying around $2000 over for the next year.   

5.  Duffer Editor’s Report- will have a Draft of the winter Duffer ready for the November Board meeting. 

6.  Web Page Report- 

7.  Wednesday Chairman’s Report- Pilar Giron (-14) won the tournament, 111 played in the 2-day 

Wednesday league tournament.  Wednesday League play will go until November 24th for the rest of 

2021.  #4 there was a Hole-in-One last week in League play.   

8.  Golf Advisory Report- Gerry Quinlan is suggesting for cameras to be put in the parking lot to prevent 

possible criminal activity.  Holes #1, 10, 12, 13 need separate Gold tees.  Discussion around the ‘waste 

area’ to the left of #14, discussion regarding putting loose gravel from Arroyo del Oso golf course.   

9.  Handicap Chairman’s Report-  

10.  Tournament Chairman’s Report- 98 members played in the 2-man scramble, it was a very 

successful tournament.   

11.  Old Business- discussion about whether we will have a Christmas party this year.  The Board is in 

favor and will check with Colby whether or not this be in allowed in a city facility this year due to COVID.  

Discussion around plaques to memorialize LAGA members.  The Board decides not to pursue any 

plaques or benches at the moment, however, individual members are welcome to approach Los Altos 

leadership to accomplish this on a case-by-case basis.   

12.  New Business- Mitch Reddoch is interested in becoming the Tournament Chairman in 2022.  Paul 

Todesco was bringing up his experience in learning the new golf tournament software called BlueGolf, 

which will be used at SCAGA golf courses starting in 2022.   

13.  Next Meeting-November 17 at 5pm. 

14.  Adjourn- motion from Gerry and second from Chad. 


